
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: Mayor Walker and Councilors 

 FROM: M McPherson, City Administrator 

 SUBJECT: Attorney Review of Titcomb Annexation 

         DATE:        May 25, 2021 

  

 
City Attorney Toven has prepared a memo currently under review by other attorneys at Dove Fret-
land.  Once the memo is completed, it will be attached and an updated agenda sent out. 
 
 


